
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 23 19TH MARCH 2021 

Friday 19th March 2021  
 
We have welcomed two new children into 
Puffins class this week, thank you children 
for making them feel so at home. 
 
Children have enjoyed Songfest and Red 
Nose day this week. We have talked 
about Census day this Sunday in our 
assembly and that some of Puffins class 
will be old enough to complete it for 
themselves next time round, in a decade’s 
time! It made them realise how much can 
happen in ten years, like growing up! 
 
Things are moving along swiftly and 
before we know it, it will be the summer 
term. We have to remain cautious due to 
the gradual road map but we are really 
hoping there can be more of the usual 
activities as we go through the summer 
term. 
 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Parent consultations in March 

We have postponed these until after 

Easter in the hope school will be fully 

open. 

 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 2nd April - Sunday 18th April.  

Last day of Spring term is Thursday 1st 

April. This day has a 1.30pm finish. 

 Shining Stars of the Week 

Erin Puffins  

For jumping right back into learning and thinking so carefully about your writing. 

 

Beau Choughs 

For making links in science and asking questions to find out more. Great curiosity! 

Reminder: 
 

Staggered drop off/pick up times are as 
follows: 

 
Surnames A-L 8.45am/3.05pm 
Surnames M-Z 8.55am/3.15pm 

 
Thank you for your continued support to 
help keep everyone safe.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Conversation Topic: 
 

 Whilst out on a walk, try to spot and 

 talk about signs of Spring. 

 

 

 


